
 
 

We are currently in need of additional 

men who are willing to serve as ushers for one or two Sundays per month at 

the morning Worship Services. We also have a few vacancies for both men 

and women to serve once a month as a greeter or Atrium Café worker.  

Please use the Communication tab from this bulletin – check Worship Service 

Usher/Greeter, and we will contact you with further information.  
 

is a monthly publication with specific daily prayer 

needs of our HPBC missionary families. The recently updated issue is 

available today - pick up your copy at the Welcome Center. 
 

This Saturday, May 26, from 8:00am - 

12noon, men are invited to meet for prayer beginning in the Atrium Board 

Room. Bagels, coffee and juice are provided.  After prayer as a large group, 

men have a time of personal prayer and reflection with the Lord, and then 

reconvene to reflect together upon God and His Word.  Please join us!  
 

At the display shelves in the Atrium Café is a refreshed 

variety of excellent outreach tracts available for those who would like to use 

them in sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ with others.  We encourage  

you to take what you will use to pass along to others who need Jesus.  
 

Just a reminder that online contributions  

can be made either via our church website or by using your mobile device. 

One-time, scheduled or recurring transactions are easy to set up, and a 

secure, easy way to give.  Many are taking advantage of this method for 

giving.  Find Push Pay on your App Store or go to www.hpbc.cc.  
 

For moms with young children, our MOTS 

ministry has scheduled several summer family oriented events over the next 

three months.  For dates and times of these activities, please go to the MOTS 

Facebook page at www.facebook.com/groups/Mots.southfield. 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $2,483,258 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $2,520,000 

Deficit:                                 $-36,742 

 

May 20, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Worship Service Usher/Greeter 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

that we have the privilege of 

ordaining Christian Norman to the ministry.  Ordination is the recognition 

by this church that Christian is called, gifted, and qualified to serve as a 

pastor.  
 

Christian has served faithfully at HPBC, clearly expounding the Word of 

God and developing leaders within the church.  He also has a passion to 

share Christ with those who don’t yet know Him.   
 

Today, we formally set Christian aside for the ministry and thank God 

that we are so blessed to have him as one of our pastors.  

 

 

to become involved with  

our refugee ministry! This is a wonderful way to serve alongside others  

from HPBC as well as have a unique cross-cultural experience.  
 

Come and join us on Friday, June 8 from 6:00 - 9:00pm in the South  

Atrium for a special training and to hear about fun summer opportunities.  
 

Stop by the Refugee Ministry table in the Atrium Foyer this morning, OR 

contact Aaron Hamel for more information at ahamel@sent.com.  

 

Our missionaries, Joe & Jeannie 

Ciluffo, are in need of small group leaders to assist in a three day Kid’s 

Camp in Pontiac this summer, from August 7-9.  For further information 

contact fthomas727@hotmail.com or call Loosha at ext.228. 
 

, serving in Pontiac with Camino 

Global.  Pray for Joe as he helps to plan a conference for Camino 

missionaries held in MI this June.  Pray for an outreach dinner for the 

husbands of the wives attending their monthly Boutique.  Pray for their  

On Goal Soccer camp in July, as kids learn soccer skills and taught Biblical 

principles, Bible verses and songs; and for the Kids’ Camp in August.   

Pray for their son struggling with joint pain, fatigue and headaches from 

arthritis.  Encourage them at jciluffo@caminoglobal.org.    

http://www.hpbc.cc
mailto:ahamel@sent.com
mailto:jciluffo@caminoglobal.org


 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We would 

like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, 

check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome 

tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

May 20, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

And Can It Be 

At the Cross 

He Giveth More Grace 

Anthem: Teach Me Your Way O Lord 

Message 

Ordination: Christian Norman 

I am Thine, O Lord 

God be Praised 

How Great 

Living Hope 

All Because of Christ 

Message 

Ordination: Christian Norman 

Be Thou My Vision 

Love & Respect - 7:00pm 

 

Message: Jars of Clay to Heavenly Bodies 

2 Corinthians 4:7-5:10 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

 

 Women in Prayer - 10:00am   

 Nursery / Scooters    Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls

 Herd Middle School     Crash High School   

 Men’s Bible Study   Oasis Scripture & Prayer                        

 

Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:00pm 

SCS Commencement - 7:30pm 

 

Men’s Morning of Prayer - 8:00am 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  
 

Study Today: Jesus in Jerusalem (Matthew 21:1-17)  
 

Next Sunday, May 27: The Last Supper (Matt 26:26-30; John 13:1-15)  

 

this summer we will be hosting a group book 

study and discussion, meeting on Wednesday evenings in South Atrium 

Hall from 7:00 - 8:30pm, beginning June 6.   
 

The book featured will be Trusting God by Jerry Bridges.  Registration 

begins this morning, with books available for purchase ($10) at the table 

in the Atrium Foyer. 
 

Stop by for registration or for further information.  We look forward to your 

participation. 

, we are collecting for this special 

fund that is used to help our missionary families throughout this coming  

year with unexpected or emergency needs.  This is to be over and above 

our budgeted giving which goes toward our missionaries’ monthly financial 

support.   
 

The Missions Assistance offering also provides for a special gift for our 

missionaries at Christmas.  Please use the blue envelopes you will find near 

your seat, or select Missions Assistance Fund as the option on Push Pay or 

Online Giving. 


